
The Alexandria Sheriff’s Office is scheduled for an assessment as part of a 
program to achieve accreditation by verifying that it meets professional 
standards. Administered by the Commission on Accreditation for Law 
Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA), the program requires agencies to 
comply with state-of-the-art standards in policy and procedures, 
administration, operations, and support services. 
 
As part of the assessment, members of the community and agency 
employees are invited to offer comments by calling: 
 

Tuesday, April 12 
1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
Phone: 229.269.1531 

 
Comments should address the agency’s ability to comply with CALEA’s 
standards. A copy of these standards is available for review at the 
Alexandria Sheriff’s Office, 2003 Mill Road. For further information or 
questions, contact Accreditation Manager Gayle Reuter at 703.746.5027. 
 
Anyone wishing to provide written comments about the ability of the 
Alexandria Sheriff’s Office to comply with these standards may send them 
to CALEA, 13575 Heathcote Boulevard, Suite 320, Gainesville, Virginia, 
20155. 

 
The City of Alexandria is committed to compliance with the Americans with 
Disabilities Act.  To request a reasonable accommodation or an alternative 

format, call Latoscha Hart at 703.746.5025 (Virginia Relay 711).  
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